
We have been learning 
about…

10th June 2024



This week we have begun 
thinking about our new core 

text:-

We have been sharing our 
memories of trips to the 

seaside



What is your 
favourite 

thing to do at 
the beach?



It was somebody’s 
birthday this week!



We have been continuing and making our own repeating seaside patterns.



Could you spot which part repeated over and over again?



What else have you been up to?















Don’t forget next to 
come to our 
cinema night after 
school next 
Thursday 
3:30pm to 5:00pm


